
From: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
To: Schimsa, RebeccaRebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/17/2015 3:14:54 PM
Subject: Fwd: Advisory Opinion

Attachments: AO2016-001.pdf
ATT00001.htm

For our records. 


Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:


From:  "Burchstead, Michael" <mburchstead@ethics.sc.gov>

Date:  September 17, 2015, 2:48:48 PM EDT

To: Butch Bowers <Butch@ButchBowers.com>, "Pisarik, Holly" <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>, 
"Terry@mailbox.sc.edu" <Terry@mailbox.sc.edu>

Subject: Advisory Opinion

Butch, Holly, and Terry,
 
You find attached the Advisory Opinion that the Commission approved yesterday, with the numbering changed 
from the draft I provided you yesterday.  I had it marked as 2015-004 without realizing that we number our 
opinions based on the fiscal year.  So it is changed to 2016-001.
 
Let me know if you have any questions.
 
Best regards,
 
Michael
Michael R. Burchstead
General Counsel
SC State Ethics Commission
5000 Thurmond Mall, Suite 250
Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 253-4192
http://ethics.sc.gov/
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